
PRINCIPAL AWARDS 

Congratulations to the 

following children: 

Carlee Forsyth-Grey, 
Ishmeet Kaur, Cypris 
Cooper, Arsh Hussain, Indie 
Grey-Tuhi, Tyron Iehu-
Moetara, Dhruvi Maharaj, 

Aanya Prasad, Jewel 
Maeva, Divya Dristy, 
Jenette Tuumaialu, Hannah 
Oemcke, Iapheta 
Kaitapere, Ifoni Latu, 
Nimita Naicker, Codi Hall, 
Mehak Gill, Axil Levi, Sela 
Ofanoa, Baylee 

Tapatuetoa, Marie Breen, 
Joshua Jensen Fraser, 
Pereise Ioane, Lockington 
Maota, Ayla Flavell, Aryan 
Reddy, Savannah 
Halagigie, Shavnil Naidu, 
Luca Nguyen, Shirlyn 
Prasad, Matheus Afakasi, 

Samuel Watson, Sundae-
Love Fariu Misiepo, Josiah 
Fineanganofo, Charlotte 
Itaa, Cyrus Magele, Shai 
Ben, Fisiihoi Tapaatoutai, 
Siaosi Kaihau, Atalina 
Jamieson, Sueao Taituave, 
Jayde Tuumaialu, Emma 

Fineanganofo, Triansha 
Kumar, Simione Eukaliti, 
Haarlem Banks, Deeanna 
Pula, Shona Bradley, 
Payton Vaimauga, Tevita 
Mounga, Lukaz Radravo, 
Maiyashni Venkteshni and 

Ubaid Koya. 

Wednesday 8th May 2019 Term 2, Week 2  

Kia ora, Malo e Lelei, Talofa Lava, Kia Orana, Ni sa bula, Mauri, Suosday, Sat Sri Akaal, Tajba Filghodu, Xin 

Chao, Ni Hao, Guten Tag, Sawadee, Kumusta, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Maith, warm greetings to you all.  

WELCOME BACK! 
We are already in to week 2 of 
term 2 but hope you all had a 
great Easter break and you’re 
ready for another busy term. A 
big welcome to all our new 
students and their families—we 

look forward to getting to know 
you all. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
As the weather starts to get 
colder please remember to send 
your children with warmer items 
and some spares on wet days. 
There are lots of class trips 

coming up this term so please 
ensure you keep an eye on the 
‘dates for the diary’ and 
remember you can always read 
our newsletters  online at 
www.fairburn.school.nz  
 
 

READING TOGETHER 
Want to make reading 
homework fun? 
Join our parent workshops and 
get some ideas and support. 
Only 3 sessions on a Tuesday in 
weeks 4, 5 & 6 at 3pm in the 

school library. 
If you are interested look out for 
the notice coming home with your 
child next week or please see 
your child's teacher. 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
ELECTIONS 

In May nominations will be called 
for to become members of our 
Board of Trustees.  
Key dates are as follows:  

 By Friday 10th May 
Nomination forms will be 
posted to all persons on the 

school’s parental/caregiver 
roll.  

 Friday 24th May 
NOMINATIONS CLOSE – 24th 
May at noon. An election will 
then be held if the number of 
nominations exceed vacancies. 
For our school, the number of 

vacancies is 5. 

 Wednesday 29th May Voting 
papers will be sent by post to 
all on the school parental/
caregiver roll. 

 Friday 7th June Voting closes 
at 12 noon.  

 Thursday 13th June Votes 

are counted, and our school 
advised of the results. 

 Friday 14th June New Board 
officially takes office  

 
It is really important that as 

many people in our school 
community are given the 
opportunity to take part in this 
important process. Please could 
you ensure that if you have not 
done so recently, that you 
update your contact details so 
we have your correct postal 

address. You can do this by 
emailing the school office on 
admin@fairburn.school.nz by 
22nd May 2019. You can also 
come and collect both nomination 
forms and voting papers from 
the school office. 
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DATES FOR THE DIARY 

WED 8TH THU 9TH MAY 

SCIENCE IN A VAN 

WEDNESDAY 15TH MAY 

MOTAT TRIP (YR 3/4)               

(ROOMS 15-18 & 1/2 RM 19) 

THURSDAY 16TH MAY 

MAORI WHANAU PANUI 3:15PM 

TUESDAY 21ST MAY 

MOTAT TRIP (YR 3/4) 

(ROOMS 20-22,  RM 14 &      

1/2 RM 19)

TUESDAY 28TH MAY 

INTER SCHOOL LEAGUE 

FRIDAY 31ST MAY 

WELCOME ASSEMBLY 

MONDAY JUNE 3RD 

QUEENS BIRTHDAY -SCHOOL CLOSED 

TUESDAY 11TH JUNE 

INTER SCHOOL NETBALL 

WED 12TH, THU 20TH, MON 24TH 

THU 27TH  JUNE 

CHELSEA TRIP (YR 5/6) 

WEDNESDAY 19TH JUNE 

INTER SCHOOL HOCKEY 

MON 24TH—FRI 28TH JUNE 

MATARIKI WEEK 

WEDNESDAY 3RD JULY 

REPORTS GO HOME 

FRIDAY 5TH JULY 

LAST DAY OF TERM 2 

 

 

 

Regards 

 Paula Passfield 

Principal 

COMMUNITY NOTICES  • There are currently measles outbreaks happening across the world, including here in 
New Zealand (Canterbury). We have had eighteen cases this year in Auckland. Measles is a serious disease and 
symptoms include a high fever, runny nose, cough and sore red eyes, followed by a rash starting behind the ears 
and spreading to the body a few days later. One in 10 people with measles need hospital treatment and the 
most serious cases can result in deafness or swelling of the brain. If you are concerned that your child may be 
showing signs of this serious illness, please keep them home from school and call your doctor or Healthline on 
0800 611 116. It’s important to call first because measles is highly infectious and could infect others in the wait-
ing room. www.arphs.health.nz/public-health-topics/disease-and-illness/measles/  

http://www.arphs.health.nz/public-health-topics/disease-and-illness/measles/

